
OCTOBER WGCSA MEETING

The last outing for 1997 was held at Rolling Meadows
Golf Club in Fond du Lac. David Brandenberg played
host to 56 superintendents and affiliates for the 2-man
666 golf event. Holes one - six were played as a best
ball, seven - twelve as a modified chapman alternate
shot, and thirteen - eighteen were played as a scramble.
Pat Shaw and Ed Witkowski shot a two under par 70 to
capture first place. Gary Huenerburg and Lee Reinke shot
72 for second place and Charlie and Dan Shaw took third
place with a 74.

Dr. John Stier from the University of Wisconsin Madison
was our guest luncheon speaker. Dr. Stier presented an
autobiography of his past accomplishments, current pro-
grams, and future plans for the university. It was a great
opportunity for all of us to get to know more about the
man that will be helping mold the future of the turf pro-
grams in Madison. ^

UW-Madison professor Dr. John Stier gave an excellent lecture at
the Rolling Meadows meeting.

C o n s t r u c t i o n S e r v i c e s t o t h e G o l f I n d u s t r y

Your source for Golf Course Construction, Reconstruction & Improvement.

You have the Projects, Ideas & Needs. We have the Experience & Equipment to do
the job Right the First time.

Many Trucks
Equipped with

High Floatation
Tires to

Minimize
Damage to your

Golf Course

New Construction
Remodelling
Irrigation
Drainage
Feature Shaping
Trap Sand Replacement

Water Control Structures •
Pond Cleaning •

New Ponds •
Pond Lining •

Cart Paths*
CALL US TODAY!!

Specialized
Equipment
suited to
Cleaning your
existing Golf
Course
Water
Features.
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